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Letter from the Editor 
Howdy y’all! 
  
Welcome to Fourth General! I hope that all the electees have bonded a lot 
after the dumpster fire called “Jeopardy” from Third General. It’s really a 
learning experience for everyone involved, and it allows the electees to 
unite against the Vice President (in a fun way though). 
 
I’m pretty busy this week, so I wasn’t able to create any original content 
for this issue. Instead, I’ve packed it with extra comics and puzzles! 
 
In addition, I’m still looking for Thanksgiving food ideas. If you have 
any Thanksgiving food ideas or recipes I could try (be it a comical or real 
suggestion) let me know at tbp.historian@umich.edu!  
– Josh Polzin 

Upcoming Events: 
Sequoia Place 
Nov 20, 6 – 7 PM  
 
TG IV: BWW 
Nov 21, 7 – 9 PM  
 
Kiwanis Thrift Store 
Nov 23, 9 AM – 1 PM 
 
Ice Skating Mixer 
Nov 23, 5:15 – 6:30 PM  
 
Detroit Zoo – Wild Lights 
Nov 23, 7 – 10:30 PM  
 
Cub Scouts Day 
Nov 24, 10 AM – 6 PM  
 
CAPS Workshop 
Nov 26, 5 – 6 PM  
 
SafeHouse Center Ann 
Arbor 
Dec 1, 1 – 5 PM  
 
LinkedIn Headshots 
Dec 5, 3 - 4 PM  
 

These are Reed’s dogs! I don’t know what their names are, 
but they’re cute and cuddly. 
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